Seymour Community School District | 10 Circle Dr. Seymour, WI 54165 | (920) 833-2304

Mar 25, 2025
Dear Four-Year-Old Kindergarten Students and Parents,

The Seymour Community School District offers its 4 year-old kindergarten program at Rock Ledge Primary Center and Black Creek
Elementary/Middle School.

To be eligible to attend our 4K program, your child must be four years old on or before September 1, 2025 and a resident of the
Seymour Community School District. If they are not a resident they may still attend if your child is approved through the Wisconsin
Open Enroliment process. Please contact the District Office for assistance with the Open Enroliment Process. You also have an option
of intra-district open enrollment and those would be requested through the District Office with final approval of the SCSD
superintendent.

Our 4K program is a half day program that meets Monday through Thursday. The morning session runs from 7:50 am — 11:05 am and
the afternoon session runs from 11:50 am until 3:05 pm. Transportation is available to all rural district resident students who reside two
miles or more from their home school. Children will be assigned to either the morning or afternoon based on the following variables:
family address, transportation needs, special district programming needs, and site preferences.

Registration forms are electronic forms that you will complete online along with a few items that will need to be brought to the
District office to complete your child’s registration. Online information and registration can be accessed at
www.seymour.k12.wi.us under the families link.

The following forms from the online registration site will need to be printed and completed by yourself and your child's physician and
turned into the district office. Please contact the District Registrar if you do not have access to a printer for these forms.
Immunization form

4K medical form

4K eye form

Your child’s birth certificate (we will just verify and return to you)

Proof of residency (if unable to upload your supporting documentation to the website)

Once you complete the online registration, you will need to bring in the additional required paperwork to our District office.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call the District Registrar office and we will assist you with the process.

**Please note: Registration is not complete until all forms are received by our district registrar.

Best Regards,
Jamie Inman, Principal Jason Wesenberg, Principal
Rock Ledge Primary Center Black Creek Elementary/Middle

(920) 833-5115 (920) 984-3396


http://www.seymour.k12.wi.us/

